
MacPhail Suzuki Booster Club Announces: 
2021 Annual Spring Plant Tour Fundraiser 

Orders due by Thursday, April 8, 2021, 10:00 pm 
 
The MacPhail Suzuki Booster Club sponsors plant sales as fundraising opportunities for students who 
plan to participate in Suzuki Program tours.  We're in the process of planning a domestic Suzuki tour for 
June of 2022.  Students ages 13 or older will be considered for the Tour Group. It’s not too early to start 
fundraising now! Funds raised by students will be applied directly to their personal trip account and will 
offset their tour expenses.   
 
Instructions: 

• New this year—Orders are all done ONLINE!  To access the site and place an order for your 
fundraiser group: 

• Go to www.gertensfundraising.com 

• Enter the Store ID code provided into the text field and click ‘Enter ID to Continue’. 

• Store ID code for MacPhail Suzuki Booster Club: 116 

• Share the online link and store ID code with family and friends, and they can choose and pay for 
the plants directly. 

• Students should remind their customers to “list me as seller” to get credit for the sale. 

• Students will receive 30% of all plant sales and 15% of all plant card sales. 

• Gertens will provide copies of all individual orders with the delivery, and the MSA will track 
individual student sales to add to their tour funds. 

• Orders are due on Thursday, April 8, 2021 @ 10:00 pm. Late orders cannot be accepted. 

• Saturday, May 1, 2021, 1:30 – 5:00 – Orders available for pick‐up at MacPhail Minneapolis in the 
lobby or outside on the Target Plaza. The specific time will be emailed to participants 24 hours 
prior on Friday, April 30. 

Participants are responsible for their own orders. If you are not available on the delivery date, please 
secure a 3rd party to be responsible for your order. 
 
FAQs 
Which students can participate? All MacPhail students are encouraged to participate in the fundraiser!  
It’s not too early to start earning money for a trip fund, even for younger students.  Tours are planned 
approximately every 3 years. 
 
How can I sell plants in COVID-19 times?  Call and Email your friends and families to participate.  You can 
send them the online link via text and email. 
 
How will I know how much I have in my trip fund?  Balances are available on request from the MacPhail 
Suzuki Booster Club treasurer.  
 
What if I decide not to go on the trip or if I leave the MacPhail program?  You can either roll the balance 
forward to a future trip, designate another student to receive the benefit of your trip fund or donate the 
balance to the general of scholarship funds.  If you leave the program and do not intend to return you 
will not have the option of a refund. 
 
What if have orders, but did not get them turned in on time?  All orders can be submitted online until 
Thursday, April 8, 2021, 10:00 pm.  There are no late orders accepted. 
 
Do I have to pick up the plants for my customers?  Students may either deliver the orders to their 
customers or they can coordinate delivery of their order from MacPhail on the delivery date. 

http://www.gertensfundraising.com/
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